


EAST PERTH DISTRICT BASKETBALL ASSOCIATION


East Perth Executive has approved a new structure for the club.

This will benefit all players, parents and members.

We are now seeking expressions of interest from interested people to fill some of the positions.
The new structure with the vacant positions is attached.

If you feel you have the skills, experience and would like to be involved in helping  please complete an Expression of Interest form and return to 
admin@eastperth.basketball.net.au
by Friday 25th May 2012

If you have any queries regarding any of the positions please do not hesitate to contact
Raelene Berry – Secretary 
at
 admin@eastperth.basketball.net.au
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